Building and Needs Assessment Committee

DEC 28 2000 TOWN CLERK

Minutes of meeting held on 18 December 2000

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown David W. Rego David Rowell

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 2pm.

Tim Smith, Elaine McIlroy and Mark Vincent were present.

The Committee proceeded to interview three engineering firms which had bid for the Library reroofing project.

After the interviews were completed, the Committee discussed the merits of the three firms. It thereafter voted unanimously in favor of making a recommendation to the Board of Selectment in accordance with the attached memo.

The Committee later met with the Board and presented its recommendation. The Board voted to accept the recommendation.

The Committee adjourned at 8pm.

